
 

TICHBORNE PARK CRICKET CLUB 

Dear Brendan, 

 

Thank you for your e-mail dated 23rd September 2018. On behalf of 

Tichborne Park Cricket Club I would like to apply for a grant for the 

financial year 2019-2020 to purchase a new colts equipment. 

 

We have a thriving colts section with age groups of U9, U11, U13 & U15's 

With about 75 girls & boys we are constantly having to buy new equipment 

and training aids. This includes helmets, cricket balls, training equipment etc. 

 

The amount we need to raise through various grants and fund raising events 

is about £1200.00 

Any help the Parish Council can give, will be as usual much appreciated. 

 

Once again the Cricket Club would like to thank the village and its Parish 

Council for their continued support for the club and wish you well in all your 

efforts. 

 

Kind regards 

Andy Joyce 

Tichborne Park Cricket Club 
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